
September 16-19 at Clinton! 
 

We are excited to announce that a Scholastic Book Fair is coming to 
Clinton! A book is a portal to a child’s imagination, encouraging them to live 
the story, take a leap and discover their best self “on the shelf”! Remember, 
all purchases benefit our school and earn rewards that can be redeemed for 

books and education resources for our school! 
 
 

On Monday, September 16, students will be able to peruse the Book Fair and we 
will be open every day after school in the Library from Sept 16-19. We accept 
cash, credit cards and debit, as we’ll have a wireless machine. The Fair will be 

open at the following times: 
 

Monday 3pm-4pm 
Tuesday 3pm-4pm 

Wednesday 1:45pm-4pm 
Thursday 1:45pm-6pm 

 

If you have some time to help out at the Book Fair, please email Mrs. Hossack at 
pam.hossack@burnabyschools.ca  or pop by the Library.  

I will be looking for adults to help with cash, crowd control and clean-up. 

Thank you for your help! 
���� 

Hope to see you at the Scholastic Book Fair! 
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